Vision Specialists of Birminham donates used eye glasses to Lions

Vision Specialists of Birmingham donated more than 700 pairs of eveglasses to the Royal Oak Lions Club at its April 16 meeting. The glasses will assist people in third world countries who have no other access for eye care.

Dr. Paul Feinberg of Vision Specialists started donating eyeglasses to Lions Clubs more than 30 years ago. Dr. Feinberg, along with Drs. Morrie Dubin and Mark Rosner, talked to members of the Lions Club about the special work Vision Specialists do to assist people with severe dizziness and headaches to get relief from their symptoms with special glasses that have prismatic lenses in them.

Dr. Debbie Feinberg, Feinberg's daughter and Rosner's wife, could not be present because of a prior commitment dealing with their special work, but she is the person who laid the groundwork for much of Vision Specialists' success. Vision Specialists is the only company, east of the Mississippi, that deals with eveglasses that have prismatic lenses and people come from all over the country for treatment.

This group of patients has dizziness and headaches because their eyes are out of vertical alignment and they strain to realign their eyes, causing them to experience the symptoms. The prisms bend the light to help their eyes become realigned.

While Dr. Debbie Feinberg has done much of the early work, the other doctors are actively assisting her in utilizing the information to provide this special care to their patients. The doctors are presently writing up resumes for purposes of publication in med-



Jack Salter

ical journals.

To learn more about Vision Specialists, call (248) 258-9000. It is a fantastic program.

Local Lions Clubs will be out on the streets this weekend as part of White Cane Days. If you see a Lions Club member selling White Canes, be sure and take one and make a donation to a very worthy cause. All proceeds go toward sight and hearing charities.



Dick Hunt/Daily Tribune

From left, Dr. Mark Rosner, Dr. Morrie Dubin, Marty McMillan and Dr. Paul Feinberg, are overjoyed at the donation of glasses to the Royal Oak Lions Club.

